
  

 

 

 
E-Newsletter 8.9.2021 

Stickers to Alert First Responders 
Hennepin County Sheriff’s Office is now offering stickers that can be 
affixed to a home or vehicle to alert police, fire, and emergency medical 
services that those inside may have special circumstances to consider. 
Three separate stickers are currently available An Occupant May – Be 
Autistic or Special Needs, Have Dementia or Alzheimer’s, Be Deaf or 
Hearing Impaired. Stickers are available through HCSO Community 
Outreach Division at 612-543-0821 or abdi.mohamad@hennepin.us 

Turtle Turtle 

With help from the public, the Minneapolis Park and Recreation Board 
(MPRB) is identifying where and when turtles are seen on land in 
Minneapolis. This information will guide efforts to protect them at critical 
locations. Turtles are vulnerable on land, especially when crossing roads 
and bike paths. Save the Turtles 

Grief Support 
St. Joan Of Arc is going to have a prayer service for the grieving on Aug. 
11 at 7:00 p.m. All are welcome. They are also setting up a four week 
series starting on Sept. 23rd to meet on their campus.   

Spending time in July 
8/5-8/15 Minneapolis Fringe Festival info 
8/13-8/14 Hazardous Waste Event @ South High School 9:00-4:00  
8/13-8/15 Irish Fair of Minnesota info 
8/21 Minneapolis Mile Car Show info 
8/27-8/29 2D Con 2021 – Minnesota’s largest video game and esports 
event is family friendly and all inclusive. Register 

Biking Without Barriers 
The Minneapolis Park and Recreation Board has made the decision to 
translate the traditional one-day Minneapolis Bike Tour with a series of 
smaller, bike-focused events throughout the summer. A series of road 
closures that allows for open riding. Come enjoy our beautiful parkway 
system, traffic free. These road closures will be from 8AM – 2PM August 
21st Columbia Parkway. Exact location TBD. Info Updates 

Covid-19 Update 
Effective Aug. 4, any individual who is over age 2 and able to 
medically tolerate a face covering are required to cover their nose 
and mouth with a mask or cloth face covering when inside all 
buildings and facilities owned or operated by the City of 
Minneapolis, including Minneapolis City Hall, regardless of 
vaccination status. 

 
 
TRUST UPDATES  

 We have our fleet of drivers, 
now we need the riders. Do 
you know someone who is 
able to shop independently 
but can’t get to the store? 
The Grocery Transportation 
Program provides rides to 
and from the grocery store 
for Riders age 60+ or living 
with a disability. Assistance 
carrying groceries is offered. 
Contact Sandy 612.721.5786 

 While enjoying the warm 
days of summer we know the 
next season is near. TRUST 
Chore Program is recruiting 
workers for Fall clean-up. 
Contact Program Coordinator 
Ama Asantawaa 
612.827.6150 

 

https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/03addf97afd94cb9979faf7728fc70f5
https://minnesotafringe.org/
https://www.irishfair.com/
https://www.themncec.org/minneapolis-mile-2021
https://www.2dcon.net/
https://www.minneapolisparks.org/activities__events/events/cycle_the_summer/

